
 

 April 1, 2024 

 Bloomfield, Iowa  

 Courthouse Boardroom 

 8:15 A.M.  

 

The Davis County Board of Supervisors met in a special session on Monday, April 1, 

2024 with Chairman David Henderson and Members Alan Yahnke and Ron Bride present.  

 

Chairman Dave Henderson opened the public hearing on the proposed property tax.   

 

 There was no public in attendance for a discussion.   

 

 Alan Yahnke made motion, seconded by Ron Bride and carried unanimously, to close the 

hearing.    

 

Alan Yahnke moved to adjourn; Ron Bride seconded; carried unanimously.  

 

 

_____________________________ 

 

 

_____________________________  

ATTEST:  LINDA HUMPHREY  

       DAVIS COUNTY AUDITOR AND  

                COMMISSIONER OF ELECTIONS                    _____________________________ 

 

 

 


